[image: ]	NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT


Notice is hereby given that the Police Oversight Commission adjourned the Regular Commission meeting held on July 8, 2025, at 6:30 p.m. due to lack of quorum to a Regular Meeting to be held on August 12, 2025, at 6:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers.


Dated: July 7, 2025

Affidavit of Posting

STATE OF CALIFORNIA) 
COUNTY OF LOS ANGELES) ss.
CITY OF POMONA)

I, Karla Shipman, Commission Secretary of the Police Oversight Commission, hereby certify that the Notice of Adjournment of the July 8, 2025 Regular Closed Meeting as called by the Police Oversight Commission was posted in City Hall, near the door of the City Council Chambers, and on the City’s website at www.pomonaca.gov on July 7, 2025.

I declare under the penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct.


/s/ Karla Shipman, Assistant City Clerk
Commission Secretary
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